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RDear Judge Van Blanchard II,  

Congratulations! On behalf of the Supreme Court of Ohio, we are pleased to offer 

Technology Grant Funds in the amount of $26,586.00 to the Coshocton County Court of 

Common Pleas, Probate and Juvenile Divisions to upgrade the court's CMS to allow e-

filing, paperless, and paper-on-demand processes (project submission #136). 

Funds for this grant are made available under the Ohio Courts Technology Initiative 

which was established to facilitate the exchange of information and warehousing of data 

by and between Ohio courts and other justice system partners through the creation of an 

Ohio Courts Network, deliver technology goods and services to courts, operate the 

Commission on Technology and the Courts, and to aid in the orderly adoption and 

comprehensive use of technology in Ohio courts. 

To accept this grant, please read, sign, and return the attached Technology Grant 

Fund Agreement as soon as possible, no later than one week from the date of this letter. 

Retain a copy of the agreement for your records. Funds will be distributed following the 

receipt of the executed agreement. If your court declines to accept the grant award, 

immediately notify the Supreme Court of Ohio in writing. 

Once again, congratulations. We look forward to learning about the impact this 

grant has on your court. All questions regarding the agreement should be directed to Linda 

Flickinger, Grant Administrator, at techgrant@sc.ohio.gov or 614-387-9522. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Maureen O’Connor, Chief Justice 

Supreme Court of Ohio 

 


